
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 

Johnson County, Tennessee has received a US Department of Housing and Urban 

Development HOME Disaster Recovery grant from the Tennessee Housing Development 

Agency (THDA) to rehabilitate homes affected by Hurricane Helene.  This work will be 

completed by area contractors and will be at minimal cost to QUALIFYING 

homeowners. 

 
A public meeting has been scheduled to discuss this program with interested citizens.  

Work to be completed will be substantial, and include reconstruction, roofing, 

foundations, siding, windows, doors, flooring, etc.   

 

All of the following criteria must be met to qualify:  1. Incurred damage due to Hurricane 

Helene.  2. Meet low-to-moderate income guidelines.  3.  Have proof that you own the 

home and the land on which it is located.  4. Lived in / owned the home for a minimum of 

one year prior to the disaster.  5.  Reside permanently within Johnson County, Tennessee 

and property taxes are paid up-to-date.  

 
If you meet these criteria and are interested in obtaining more information about the 

grant, please come to a public information session.  For the residents of Johnson County 

it will be held on Wednesday, April 2nd at 10:30 AM at National Guard Armory, 1923 

S Shady Street, Mountain City, Tennessee 37683.  

 
This program has a limited amount of funds and not everyone who qualifies will be 

served.  Applications for assistance and other information will be provided at this 

meeting. For questions call First Tennessee Development District Housing Department at 

423-268-2677.  Any persons wishing to attend the meeting with special needs of 

accessibility, please contact the Johnson County Mayor’s Office, at 423-913-8521.  

###  


